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June 1, 2018

H.E. Antonio Guterres
Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017, USA

Honorable Secretary-General,

It gives me immense pleasure and pride to confirm that Hope for the Children Foundation
supports the ten principles laid down by the UN Global Compact with regards to human rights,
labour, environment, and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we also wish to express our
intent o support the Global Compact, by advancing the ten principles. We will ensure that we
make a clear statement in this regard to our management, patrons, beneficiaries and all those
others associated with the foundation in an individual capacity or as a corporate partner.

We also pledge our commitment to UN Global Compact to

1. Propose and implement partnerships on corporate sustainability and engage with other
stakeholders.

2. Support UN Global Compact business participants as they implement and report on their
sustainability efforts.

3. Engage with Global Compact Local Networks.

4. Join and/or support issue platforms and workstreams.

We also understand and accept that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global
Compact program is the submission of a Communication on Engagement (CoE) that describes
in detail our foundation’s efforts to support the implementation and progress of the ten principles
and to further engage with the UN Global Compact. We explicitly support public accountability,
integrity, and transparency. Hence, we commit to reporting our progress within two years of
joining the UN Global Compact program and annually thereafter.

Thanking you

Sincerely Yours
For Hope for the Children Foundation

Caroline Audaoir De Valter
Founder & CEQ



